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GIANT YELLOti`dK`dIFE GOLD MINLS LI;tilI'It% 

YELLOWKNIFE P.O. 

NORTHWEST TERR?TÒRIL ; 

CANADA 

March 14, 1950. 

R. A. Gibson, Esq. , 

Deputy Commissioner, 
Administration of the North West Territories, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Gibson:- 

I delayed replying to your letter of February 13th, 

with reference to the survey for Arsenic, until I discussed 

the methods to be employed with Dr. Stanton and we had made 

definite plans for the proposed survey. 

You may be assured that we will undertake the measures 

outlined in your letter. 

I might say that an analysis of tap water here save 

a maximum of 0.006 Milligrams per liter which was the same 

as that obtained from the sample taken by Mr. Christie in 

December last. 

Yours sincerely, 

(sgd.) A. K. Muir 

A. K. Muir 
AKM /sa General Manager. 
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